
 

 

June 13, 2023  

VIA IZIS  

Anthony Hood, Chairperson  

D.C. Zoning Commission  

441 4th Street NW, Suite 200-S  

Washington, DC 20001 

Re: ANC 6E Resolution in Support of DESIGN REVIEW APPLICATION (ZC 23-

10) – GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY LAW CENTER, SQUARE 569– 

Georgetown University Law Center 

Dear Chairperson Hood and Members of the Zoning Commission: 

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting held on June 6, 2023, with a 

quorum of 7 of 9 commissioners being present, Advisory Neighborhood Commission (“ANC”) 

6E voted to support Georgetown University’s application for Mandatory Design Review in a 

Downtown Zone for Lot 865 and a portion of Lot 864 in Square 569. The ANC is excited about 

the design review application and appreciates the University’s engagement with the ANC. The 

building is consistent with the use of other buildings in the immediate area and makes use of an 

attractive design that opens the campus to the surrounding community. The resolution was 

approved by a vote of 7-0-0. 

ANC 6E looks forward to continuing to work with Georgetown regarding its campus 
planning and development efforts. Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any 

questions or comments regarding this letter. 

Sincerely, 

 
                                                     
    Christopher Hart 
    Chairperson, ANC 6E 

      
 


